
November 28, 2006 
 
Dear Rev. Cooper Nelson: 
 
Our ministry, now known as Reformed University Fellowship, has had a long, compliant, 
and cooperative relationship with



Carey might have an interest in attending too.  In any event, it does seem that a good next 
step will be to have the right combination of people meeting face-to-face in an effort to 
continue our progress toward a satisfactory resolution. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
RUF’s Student Leadership 
 
CC: Ruth Simmons 
Russell Carey 
David Sherwood 
Edward Park 
 


